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Retracted on 13th December 2013.  

With the request from the corresponding author and co-authors, the article was deleted. The authors want to 
further improve the conclusions with new studies. 

For this reason The International Journal of Pharmaceutical Sciences Review and Research has retracted the article. 
We regret any problems may have caused. 

For any further information please contact at editor@globalresearchonline.net.  


